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August 10, 1998

BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 708

To All Members of the Bureau:

Re: UNIT STATISTICAL PLAN FINE SCHEDULE

When Unit Statistical Plan changes related to the Advisory Statistical Work Group (ASWG)
were filed in Delaware in 1995 (reference Bureau Circular No. 682), the amendments proposed
to the Unit Statistical Plan included revision to the existing schedule of Plan fines. It has
recently come to the attention of the Bureau, however, that members were not given specific
notice of the approval of the revised fine schedule by the Delaware Insurance Commissioner,
and further that Bureau systems were not updated with the revised fines upon such approval.

The Bureau is mindful that all members must comply with the approved Unit Statistical Plan,
including the applicable fine schedule for late reporting. The Bureau also wishes to provide
ample notice to members of changes such as the revision of unit fines so that members may
address any temporary or unusual reporting problems in advance of any change in the
applicable fine schedule. Accordingly, and with the approval of the Insurance Commissioner,
the Bureau is hereby announcing that, effective for unit statistical reports which first become
due on or after January 1, 1999 (regardless of report level), Unit Statistical Plan fines will be
revised as shown below:

REVISED SCHEDULE OF
UNIT STATISTICAL PLAN FINES
CURRENT SCHEDULE OF FOR REPORTS FIRST DUE

UNIT STATISTICAL PLAN FINES ON OR AFTER JANUARY 1, 1999
Non-Rated Rated Non-Rated Rated
Notice Units Units Notice Units Units
1st $ 0 $ 0 1st $ 0 $ 0
2nd $ 5 $ 5 2nd $ 5 $ 5
3rd $ 10 $100 3rd $ 5 $ 100
4th $ 10 $100 4th $ 5 $ 100
5th $ 10 $100 5th $ 15 $ 250
6th $ 10 $100 6th $ 25 $ 500
7th $ 10 $100 7th $ 40 $ 750
8th or more $ 10 $ 100 8th or more $ 50 $1,000
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Questions should be directed to Bruce Decker, Vice President - Public Information and
Statistical Reporting at Extension 223 or by e-mail at bdecker@dcrb.com.

Timothy L. Wisecarver
President



